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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Next week is an exciting week!   
 
All week we will be focusing on ‘Acts of 
Kindness’ and to be able to ‘Pay It Forward!’  
Children will be praised for all the kind acts 
they do at school for adults and children alike. 
It could be saying ‘good morning’ with a smile, 
or holding the door open for someone else to 
go first, or letting someone else play with 
equipment first, or helping someone to 
master a new skill at school.  
 
When something kind has happened to a 
child, they have the opportunity to ‘Pay It 
Forward!’ by thanking the person and doing 
something kind for another person.  In this 
way we can really change how our school 
responds to disappointments or let downs.   
 
During this national ‘Anti-Bullying’ week we 
will focus on all the kind acts that happen in 
our school every day. 
 
Monday 11th Remembrance Day Assembly 
for pupils 
Tuesday 12th Parent Forum Representatives 
at 2.45 pm – if you have any concerns, 
questions or ideas please pass them on to Mrs 
Crilly, Mrs Conyers Silverthorn, Mr Piper or Ms 
Lovett. 
 
Wednesday 13th Prospective parent morning 
for next year EYFS intake.  Year 6s will be 
showing parents around the school.  
 
Last day too to get your PTA replies in. 
 
Thursday 14th Wellie walk for reception to 
year 4 – lots of parental support needed.  
Leaving at 1.30 pm and back before the end of 

the school day.  Welly boots and a 
waterproof, warm coat needed.  Come and 
enjoy our autumnal walk.  If we do not have 
enough parent/carer helpers we will not be 
able to go! 
 
Friday 15th Children in Need fund raising 
event in mufti.  Wear something yellow, 
spotty or some Pudsey bear merchandise and 
make a donation to Children in Need.  We will 
also be raffling a giant Pudsey bear soft toy 
which has been donated to the school.  
Tickets 20p each or a strip for a £1 on sale in 
the atrium later in the week. 
 
Coming Soon … 
Prospective parent morning 19th November, 
Year 3/4 Big Sing 20th November, 
StarSnappers photo workshop 22nd 
November,  
Take Over day 25th November,  
Film night 26th November, 
Christmas Decoration morning 29th 
November,  
Mufti for Christmas tombola 29th November, 
EYFS and KS1 Nativity 3rd December,  
Year 5 and 6 Federation carols 6th December, 
Pantomime at Tunbridge Wells 10th 
December,  
Christmas Fair 13th December,  
Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper day 
17th December 
 
Term 1 Attendance – Well done Year 5 with 
98.5% 
Whole school 96.9% (Target 97%) 
Pupils with 100% attendance in term 1 have 
received a certificate to celebrate.  Well 
Done! 
 

With best wishes, Inez Morse 


